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September 29, 2017 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case 16-G-0533 – Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation to Establish 
Service Classification No. 15 – Interruptible Sales Service and Service 
Classification No. 16 – Interruptible Transportation Service in P.S.C. No. 16 
- Gas 

  
Dear Secretary Burgess, 
  
Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“the Company”) hereby transmits for filing the 
enclosed tariff leaves in compliance with the New York State Public Service Commission’s 
(the “Commission”) Order Approving Tariff Amendments, issued and effective September 
20, 2017 (the “Order”), in the above referenced proceeding.  These tariff leaves are 
transmitted for filing in compliance as identified herein and in accordance with the 
requirements of Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the Commission’s Codes, 
Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 
 
Below are the revised tariff leaves to become effective not less than one day’s notice on 
October 1, 2017.   
 
PSC No. 16 - Gas 
Leaf 127.38, Revision 9 
Leaf 127.38.1, Revision 7 
Leaf 127.39, Revision 10 
Leaf No. 127.40, Revision 11 
 
In accordance with Ordering Clause No. 2, the Company has incorporated previously 
approved provisions by the Commission in Case 15-G-0286 regarding Daily Local 
Distribution Company Balancing Programs with the revisions that were approved pursuant 
to the Order.   
     
In accordance with Ordering Clause No. 4, the requirements of Public Service Lase 
66(12)(b) and 16 NYCRR 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication are waived.  
 
 
 
 
 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager – Regulatory and Tariffs 
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If you have any questions related to this filing, please contact me at 607.762.8710 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
      Lori A. Cole 
       
 
Enclosures 
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